
 
 

 
 

 
CITY OF RIVERSIDE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on January 11, 2021, at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as may 
be heard, the City of Riverside’s Board of Public Utilities will hold a virtual public hearing by 
live webcast at www.engageriverside.com to consider proposed changes to Electric Rule 4 
and Water Rule 4 Deposits and Service Turn-On Charges.  The proposed changes do not 
include any rate increases.  The proposed changes to Electric Rule 4 and Water Rule 4 
provide for the Riverside Public Utilities, upon request from the customer, to apply a small 
commercial customer’s deposit to their account at any time until March 31, 2021, if the 
customer meets the following conditions: 
 

1) The Customer must fit the definition of a Small Commercial Customer, which is defined 
for the purpose of this rule only as a commercial customer who employs 50 full-time 
employees or less as of December 31, 2019.  

2) The Customer must self-certify in writing that their business has been adversely 
impacted by COVID-19 restrictions, either by loss of revenue, reduced work hours or 
temporary closure of business.  

3) The Small Commercial Customer shall not be classified as an “essential critical 
infrastructure” business under California Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-33-20.   

4) Customer must have maintained a good payment history for at least three 
(3) consecutive months from December of 2019 to March of 2020.   

 
eComments may be submitted until two hours before the meeting at 
www.engageriverside.com.  Mail written statements to City Clerk, City Hall, 3900 Main Street, 
Riverside, CA 92522, or email City_Clerk@riversideca.gov.  Call 951-826-8600 for public 
comment at 6:30 p.m. on January 11, 2021.  The Art Pick Council Chamber will be closed to 
the public during this meeting.  Open caption viewing is available at 
https://riversideca.granicus.com/ViewPublisher.php?view_id=45. 
 
Further details are available on the RPU website at: RiversidePublicUtilities.com/about-
rpu/board-public-hearings.asp.  If you have any questions, please contact Customer 
Service at 951-782-0330. 
 
EN ESPAÑOL:  Para recibir una copia de este anuncio en español, por favor llámenos al 
951-782-0330. 
 




